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Training at the
district office in
Opole
On 6-7 February 2024,  a  TPCoE
expert  conducted  a  training
course  for  employees  and
managers  of  the  Opole  County
Office.
During  the  event,  issues  related  to  anti-terrorist
prevention,  i.e.  recommended  ways  of  behaviour
under the 4U! procedure, which are applicable in the
event of a terrorist incident, were presented.

The training is an element of the Centre's efforts to
raise anti-terrorist awareness and build the resilience
of local government entities to threats to their
security.
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